Scott Spaulding
New Gloucester
LD 511

I live in New Gloucester and I ask the Transportation Committee to vote in support
of LD 511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health,
protect the environment, connect to public transit, and provide a safe, scenic place for
residents to ride a bicycle or take a walk. Our road ways have become too dangerous
for getting around without a car and this resource would provide many benefits,
(greener transportation options, safe recreation, economic opportunities, to name a
few), to the people who live and work in the communities bewteen Portland and
Auburn. Please vote “ought to pass.”



